
First Name Last Name Street Address
Comments: Per Council rules and procedures, please limit comments to what can reasonably be read to the meeting record in three (3) 
minutes or less. Please be mindful that this form is for public comment only. Please direct questions/general inquiries to Council 
members directly.

Diana Dubois
287 Thompson 
Street

I am writing to highly support spending an additional 1 Million dollars on the CIP project, funding a new animal shelter in town. 
$950,000 has already been allocated from the American Rescue Plan Act for this project in 2022. The town of Glastonbury 
deserves a new, modern animal shelter to serve as a safe temporary home for not just dogs but cats, birds, rabbits, turtles and any 
other domestic animal rescued. The new Shelter will service Glastonbury's community for the next 50 plus years, so spending the 
dollars now for a bigger, modern shelter would be money well spent and a benefit for Glastonbury. I do not support the location 
near a bus yard as the diesel fumes will be toxic to the animals, the noise of the buses would scare the dogs and no safe place to 
walk a shelter dog. I would recommend these few locations to think about building the shelter, Old Maids Lane next to bulky 
waste, field across from Riverfront Park or Arbor Acres park. Thank you.
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